
 

 

 

From: Will McCauley [mailto:will@creativebuilders.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2018 2:24 PM 

To: Nicholson, Laura 6-9190 

Subject: Identity of Interest for General Contractor 

Importance: High 

 

Dear Laura, 

 

I hope that you are having a great afternoon. We thank you for the opportunity to submit 

the following public comment with regards to Tax Credit Manual (pg 22), under 

Underwriting Standards, section 5 “Contractor Cost Limits”. Please see my attached 

letter for comment.  

 

Thank you again for your time and consideration.  

 

Best Regards, 

 

  

Will McCauley | President 

“Building a Better Tomorrow…Today”  

Creative Builders, Inc. | 200 East Broad Street, Ste. 150 | Greenville, SC 29601 

O: 864.233.1631| F: 864.235.1176  

will@creativebuilders.net  |  www.creativebuilders.net 
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